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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Repository Docket in which to ) 
Gather Information and Assess the Availability of ) File No. TW-2010-0362 
Broadband Services in the State of Missouri  ) 

 
NOTICE TO THE COMMISSION AND OTHER PARTICIPANTS 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and notes as follows: 

1. In its June 11, 2010 Motion to open this matter, the Staff stated that it “plans to 

invite potential stakeholders to a conference August 25 and 26 to receive input from those 

stakeholders about how to proceed.” 

2. In discussion with other state agencies, the Staff is advised that another 

conference, intended to cover much of the same information sought by the Staff, is presently 

planned, although the date is not set. The Staff believes it would be appropriate to postpone the 

conference mentioned in its Motion until after the other conference. At that time, the Staff will 

determine whether its conference is still necessary and reschedule accordingly.  

WHEREFORE, the Staff respectfully advises the Commission and the other Participants in 

this matter that there will not be a broadband conference on August 25 and 26.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Colleen M. Dale 
Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 31624 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 
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Certificate of Service 

 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 

transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 6th day of August, 
2010. 

 
 


